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Please make Oregon safer by supporting this bill.  Why is it easier to get a gun than a 

taco?  The gun is more lethal yet food trucks and restaurants are inspected annually.  

Besides, this is just approving a study!  It would seem to me that it is apparent that 

we need licensed gun dealers who perform background checks to keep Oregonians 

safe, but if you need a study to justify it, please do the study. 


